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Chloe Piggford
Glencore Coal Pty Ltd
PO Box 534
Singleton NSW 2330

Dear Ms Piggford

Integra Underground Project (MP 08_0101 MOD 7)
Mount Owen Continued Operations Project (SSD 5850 MOD 1)
Proposed Mine Water Pipeline Modification
Response to Submissions

| refer to the Environmental Assessment lodged on 5 June 2017 for the Proposed Mine Water
Pipeline Modification for the Integra Underground Project (MP 08_0101 MOD 7) and the Mount
Owen Continued Operations Project (SSD 5850 MOD 1). On 6 June 2017, the Department sought
input from various Government agencies with regard to the submitted document. The submission
received to date are attached for your consideration.

The Secretary requests that you prepare and submit a report detailing your responses to the issues
raised in the agency submissions, at your earliest convenience. | also encourage you to continue
to liaise with relevant Government agencies in relation to the environmental assessment of the
proposals.

If you wish to discuss this matter, please contact Alexander Grierson on 8217 2079.

Yours sincerely,

b ool aed

Howard Reed W
Director /76 ’7
Resource Assessments
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